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Terry J. Brown 
Site Vice President, Davis-Besse Nuclear 

June 22, 2022 

L-22-153 

Mr. John Giessner 
Regional Administrator, Region Ill 
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 210 
Lisle, IL 60532-4352 

Subject: Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station, Unit 1 
Docket Number 50-346, License Number NPF-3 

Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station 
5501 N. State Route 2 

Oak Harbor, Ohio 43449 

419-321-7676 

Readiness for NRC Supplemental Inspection Required for a White Finding 

In Letter EA-21-155 dated March 1, 2022 (reference NRC Inspection Report No. 
05000346/2021092), the NRC finalized the significance of a White finding for the Davis­
Besse Nuclear Power Station (DBNPS) regarding an Emergency Diesel Generator 
(EDG) speed switch. As a result, the NRC assessed the DBNPS to continue to be in 
the Regulatory Response Column of the NRC's Action Matrix and identified that a 
supplemental NRC inspection will be performed for this issue. As requested by this 
Assessment Follow-Up Letter, this letter is to inform the NRC staff that the Energy 
Harbor Nuclear Corporation (Energy Harbor) is ready for the supplemental inspection at 
the DBNPS in accordance with NRC Inspection Procedure 95001. 

There are no regulatory commitments contained in this letter. If there are any questions 
or if additional information is required, please contact Mr. Robert W. Oesterle, Manager, 
Site Regulatory Compliance and Emergency Response, at (419) 321-7462. 

Sincerely, 

GMW 

cc: NRC Document Control Desk 
NRC Senior Resident Inspector 
NRR Project Manager 
Utility Radiological Safety Board 




